
 

 

Safety Bulletin 05 of 2017: 

 

Commercial Diving Works in La Collette Fisherman’s Area, St Helier Harbour and Elizabeth Harbour. 

 

Mariners are advised that commercial diving works will be taking place in the vicinity of La Collette Fisherman’s 

Area, St Helier Harbour and Elizabeth Harbour commencing Monday 31st July 2017 through until 

approximately 9th August 2017. 

 

St Helier VTS will provide navigational warnings on VHF Channel 14 informing mariners of the location of the 

diving operations during this period. 

 

Dive operations will be scheduled around shipping movements and divers will be required to exit the water 

on notification of passing traffic. 

 

Details of the planned area and sequence of works are as follows: 

 

 La Collette Fisherman Pontoons - Guide pile survey. 

 Albert Pier No.2 - Scour protection survey. 

 St Helier Marina Gates - Routine maintenance inspection. 

 Elizabeth East Berth Linkspan - Paint protection survey. 

 
 


